RULES FOR RESPONSIBLE INTERNET USE

The school has a network of computers and Internet access to help our learning. These rules will keep everyone safe and help us be fair to others.

- Students will ask permission from a member of staff before using the Internet.
- Students will use only their own login and password, which they will keep secret.
- Students will not access other people's files.
- Students will use the computers only for school work and homework.
- Students will not bring any electronic storage device (i.e. memory stick/CD/etc.) into school unless they have permission.
- Students will not use e-mail, chatrooms or other communication facilities unless directed by a teacher.
- All use of information technology will be polite and sensible.
- Students will not give their home address or phone number, or arrange to meet someone, unless a parent or a teacher has given permission.
- To help other students and themselves, students will tell a teacher if they see anything they are unhappy with or if they receive messages they do not like.
- Students understand that the school will check their computer files and will monitor the Internet sites they visit.
- If these rules are broken, the student understands that they will lose access to the whole computer system.

I accept these rules and will ensure that they are followed.

Signed:	(Student)
Sianed:	(Parent/Carer)